
Eel River Empire #147
Our Lodge had the honor or having an extra middle chamber
stair case display which we received from Garberville Lodge
when they merged with us, and we donated it to the Ferndale
Lodge as theirs was worn out.

At the annual trap shoot Eel River Empire regained the trophy
this year, thanks to Phil Grunert and others for their sharp
eyes and fast trigger fingers.

Our Lodge is going to donate a covering for the high school
baseball field for use during inclement weather.  The donation
is on hold due to the lack of adequate drainage of the field.

A  second  degree  was  put  on  this  month,  with  a  beautiful
staircase lecture from brother Tyler Harris.

Thanks to Bro. Mike Flockhart for filling in for me as I
couldn’t get to Lodge due to the closing of highway 36 from
the slide.

Bro. Simon Rios, a teacher at the high school,  shot some
scenes at the Lodge with the students who enacted a drama of
their own making and he shared it with the Bretheren at the
July stated meeting.

Our annual B.B. Q., to be held again at the Fortuna park, will

be held on August 3rd.   All Masons and their guests as well as
members of the community are invited.

Enough for now, come to Lodge

Theodore B. Lichti  W.M.

https://www.northcoastmasons.com/trestleboard/eel-river-empire-147/

